
 
 

Coronavirus - NHS 111 Self Assessment Link 

Sent By: Mrs Sarah Lander 

Sent 13 Mar 2020 09:12 

   

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Further to our joint letter with Walter Infant School and Meadow Nursery earlier this week, we 

note that the NHS 111 online self-assessment for Covid-19 has been updated in terms of the 

advice being given. To access it please follow the link here. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Taylor 

Headteacher 

 

https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19

